
          

           

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

14.10.2024 & 15.10.2024 – School 

Picture Day 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 01253 761022/01253 763601 

The Office is open 8.30am – 4.30pm 

 Stanley Website 

 Synergy Website 

 Office Email Address 

 Facebook Page 

Instagram Page 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

FRIDAY 27TH SEPTEMBER 2024 

SOCIAL MEDIA PAGES 

We have expanded our social media onto Instagram. Please follow 

us - @stanleyprimarybpl 

Please also continue to like our Facebook Page if you haven’t 

already! 

We also want to hear from YOU! Ultimately, you’re the ones viewing 

our posts so we want to make it fun. We want your ideas on content 

– maybe it’s a ‘Day in the life of a Year 2’ or maybe it’s a preview 

into what our lunchtimes are like – we want ALL the ideas! 
 

ARBOR 

If you haven’t already downloaded and signed into the 

‘Arbor’ app, please do this ASAP. We have now moved ALL 

our communication onto Arbor, via emails and in-app 

messages.  

School Dinners have also now moved to Arbor. We suggest 

that accounts are topped up a minimum of 1 week in 

advance (so every Friday there should be enough money in 

the account for the following week). 
 

ANNUAL CONSENT FORM 

Before we broke up for summer, Annual Consent Forms were 

emailed to all legal guardians via Arbor. We are still waiting 

on quite a few responses. If you haven’t already completed 

the form, please do so before Wednesday 11th September. 

The annual consent forms ensure we have up-to-date 

information on your child/ren, such as emergency 

contacts/medical conditions/dietary requirements etc.  

Click here to complete the form. 

 

Y2 NON-UNIFORM 

Year 2 are holding a non-uniform day on Friday 4th October 

to help raise money for upcoming trips. If children would like 

to come in non-uniform, we would be grateful for any 

donations to help go towards the fundraising. Thanks in 

advance.  
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REMINDERS 
- Please can we remind parents 

NOT to send ANY TYPE OF 

NUTS/FOOD INCLUDING NUTS into 

school. 

- Please can we remind parents 

NOT to send sweets or chocolate 

bars into school with their child 

for snacktimes/lunchtimes. 

- Due to the children having no 

access to water fountains, please 

make sure your child brings a 

drink of water to school – NO 

FIZZY DRINKS. 

- Our school has a strict ‘No 

Smoking/Vaping’ policy. Please 

can we remind parents NOT TO 

SMOKE OR VAPE on our grounds. 

- Please remember, if your child 

has had a case of sickness or 

diarrhoea, our policy is to stay off 

for 48 hours since the last 

episode. 

- To report an absence – please 

call 01253 761022 and select 

‘Option 1’. Please also let us 

know in advance of any 

appointments/reasons for 

collecting your child early. 

- If your child requires medicine 

to be given in school please 

email us with the following 

details: 

1. Name of child and class 

2. Name of medicine 

3. Dose 

4. Time to be given 

5. Dates to be given 

ALL MEDICINE SHOULD BE 

BROUGHT TO AND COLLECTED 

FROM THE OFFICE BY AN ADULT. 

 

 

EUROPEAN DAY OF LANGUAGES 

What an amazing day we had on Monday celebrating 

our European Day of Languages.  Thank you to you all for 

the support and encouragement.  It was super to see our 

children being immersed in a different language and 

learning about the culture of another country -including 

some super opportunities to taste some foods. 

 

YEAR 1 READING WORKSHOP 

Thank you to all the parents/carers who joined us for our 

Year 1 Reading Workshop.  We hope it was helpful and 

that you enjoyed spending time in school.   

 

CROSS-COUNTRY CANCELLED 

We were sad to see the first race in the Blackpool Primary 

Cross-Country Championship cancelled on Wednesday.  

The weather has really not been kind to us this week.  

Hopefully the children that were due to participate will 

get another opportunity soon. 

 

OPEN DAYS 2025/26 

We have published our open days/evening for September 

Reception Admissions 2025-26. Please head over to our 

website or socials for more info! 

 

ASDA CASHPOT 

 

Thank you so much to all of you who have signed up to 

the Asda Cashpot for Schools and opted in to support 

Stanley. So far this has raised an incredible amount of 

£354.40. If you shop at Asda and haven't signed up yet, 

please log into the Asda rewards app, follow the on-

screen instructions for Cash Pot for Schools and select 

Stanley as the opt in school option. The money raised will 

go to our PTA who are fundraising to improve the school 

hall audio and light systems. 



 

PMHW DROP INS 

 

 

 



HARVEST DONATIONS 

 

 

 

Operation Encompass now operates throughout Lancashire police force. It helps police and schools work 

together to provide emotional and practical help to children. The system ensures that when police are 

called to an incident of domestic abuse, where there are children in the household who have 

experienced the domestic incident, the police will inform the school (Miss Manson) before the child or 

children arrive the following day. This ensures that the school has up to date relevant information about the 

child’s circumstances and can enable support to be given to the child 

https://wearestreetlife.org/

